
I believe HB 4005 is punitive and not a deterrant. Passage of this bill aims directly at 
responsible citizens that own and use firearms. This bill will simply make things more complex 
for honest hard working families to keep from becoming criminals.  
   Why don't you put all this effort and money these taxpayers entrust you with into mental health 
treatment and quit forcing unpopular controversial "feel good" bills onto the people you 
represent. 
 


